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Dear Mr. Brooks-Connor,
 
Thank you for your public records request dated November 12, 2024, in which you request cell
phone and banking records.  Your request is unclear.  If you are seeking your own phone and
banking records, please note that the Vermont Attorney General’s Office is not the custodian of the
records you seek. 
 
Based on the information provided, I understand your request may relate to a recent Wells Fargo
data breach. Please note that our office has no records related to you, or to any other individual, in
connection with the 2024 Wells Fargo data breach. The limited information we have about that
breach has been posted publicly to our website. You can see these records in another recent public
records request response, available here: Layman response to Adams
 
If you are seeking some other form of public records, please clarify your request.
 
Thank you,
 
Jessica Mishaan | Paralegal
Office of the Attorney General | Appellate Unit
109 State Street, 3rd Floor
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001
(802) 828-5500 jessica.mishaan@vermont.gov
 




